

NUCLEAR MANAGEMENT AND RESOURCES COUNCIL

1776 Eye Street. N.W. • Suite 300 • Washington, DC 20006-2496 (202) 872-1280

Joe F. Colvin

Executive Vice President & Chief Operating Officer

September 29, 1989

Mr. Brian K. Grimes Director Division of Reactor Inspection and Safeguards Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Grimes:

The draft NUREG questions and answers concerning the implementation of the Fitness-for-Duty Rule has been reviewed as requested by your letter of September 18, 1989. The information provided in the draft NUREG correctly reflects the information discussed at the Edison Electric Institute's workshop during July 30 - August 2, 1989.

We encourage timely publication and distribution of the NUREG to be beneficial to licensees as they finalize their Fitness-for-Duty Programs.

Sincerely,

Jde F. Colvir

JFC/RE: amw

D=02